
Item 7 

1 

-s 
 

 
SURREY HIGHWAYS PARTNERSHIP 

TWO YEARS ON 
 

LOCAL COMMITTEE FOR WOKING 
18 JULY 2005 

 
 

KEY ISSUE: 

To inform the Committee about Surrey County Council’s consideration 
of the Surrey Highways Partnership contract following completion of its 
first two years.   

SUMMARY: 

The County Council’s Transportation Select Committee met on 16 June 
2005 to consider if any extension should be awarded to the two 
Constructors, Carillion and Ringway, at the end of their initial four-year 
contracts on 28 April 2007. 

The Select Committee awarded a 1 year extension to the contract term, 
agreed that a more robust reporting and financial monitoring process be 
put in place and that communications should be improved with Local 
Committees.  The minutes of that meeting are attached ANNEX A. 

The Executive will consider the Transportation Select Committee’s 
recommendations on 4 July 2005.  A copy of the report to the Executive 



Item 7 

2 

is attached ANNEX B. 

CONSULTATIONS: 

The Transportation Select Committee consulted widely. 
 
OFFICER RECOMMENDATIONS: 

The Committee is asked to noted the contents of the report 
 

 

Report by:  Geoff Wallace, Acting Local Transportation Director, Woking 

LEAD/CONTACT OFFICER: Geoff Wallace 

TELEPHONE NUMBER: 01483 518300 

BACKGROUND PAPERS: Attached 
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